
                                          South Fork Community Council 

                                           December 3, 2009 meeting notes 

 

Call to order: Meeting called to order at 7pm and chaired by Bob Gill. 

 

Officers: 
Bob Gill, President---present  

Andrew W. Brewer, 1st Vice President---excused  

Lora Reinbold, 2nd Vice President---present   

Sara Pullen, Secretary---excused  

John Cologgi, Treasurer--present 

Joe Wright, Officer at Large---present 

Carl Von Luhrte, Officer at Large—excused 

Jessy Coltrane, Parks & Recreation Rep---present 

 

November meeting notes reviewed and approved by membership. 

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Treasury: $ 178 

 

Parks & Recreation:  Jessy Coltrane gave a report which included an 

update on Beach Lake and the Citizens Advisory Group. 

 

Road Board: Bob Gill gave a report. 

 

ERHS/Yosemite trails: Lora Reinbold gave an update.   

 

Community Roundtable:  Joe Vicente compared and contrasted the street 

light cost of Eagle Pointe vs. the Eagle River street light district. 

Anchorage street sign department cost allocations on an area wide basis 

within the bounds of CBERRRSA was discussed. Randy Beilfuss pointed out 

the beluga whale endangered species initiative could hurt industrial 

development in the Anchorage bowl. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

Bob Gill 

President    

 

 

 

 

 


